
NOTICE OF PUBTIC HEARING
In compliance with Chapter 551, Texas Government Code,

and Section 775.051, Texas Health & Safety Code, Wilson
County Emergency Services District No. I ("District") will
hold a public hearing on the petition for inclusion of the De-
fined Territory of the Stockdale Volunteer Fire Department
service area into the District per the petition filed with the
District on |une 9th, 2023,

The Public Hearing will be held on August 18th, 2023, at 9:00

o,m, at District 1, Station2 at52 FM 3432,


